
       
 

 

 

Members Networking Cluster – Tuesday 6 November, 5.30-7.00pm 
 

With Melbourne’s ‘Great Race’ over for another year, why not grab the opportunity to connect with 

other inspiring, like-minded people and explore ways to enhance the profile of green, urban design 

and promote sustainable business. 

 

We warmly invite you to join us for a drink and nibbles at the inaugural Members Networking Cluster, 

to be held at the Fox and Ferret, Riccarton from 5.30-7.00pm.   

 

Where:   Fox and Ferret 

  Westfield Riccarton Mall 

  Ground Floor 

  28 Rotherham Street 

  Riccarton 

  Directions to the Fox and Ferret  

 

Special thanks to the Building and Construction Productivity Partnership for supporting this 

event. 

 

In addition to networking with industry colleagues, you will hear from: 

 Chris Moller (Deputy Chair of PrefabNZ),  

 Mark Colborn from Construction Clients Group (CCG), and 

 Chris Kane (Productivity Partnership Secretariat)  

 

There is no cost for attending this event.  Your first drink is on us! 

 

To RSVP please email Mark Colborn at Construction Clients Group (mcolborn@constructing.co.nz), by 

5.00pm Thursday 1 November. 
 

This event is brought to you by: 

 Construction Clients’ Group, 

 PrefabNZ,  

 Sustainable Business Network, and  

 Building and Construction Productivity Partnership. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

 

 

 

The Building and Construction Productivity Partnership is a 

partnership of industry and government which is driving key 

initiatives to address the issue of low productivity in New Zealand’s 

building and construction industry. 

 

https://maps.google.co.nz/maps?hl=en&sig=Bg9&ie=UTF-8&q=fox+and+ferret&fb=1&gl=nz&cid=0,0,13677527424144422708&ei=pFyMUPbsPITmmAWP_4Ew&ved=0CAIQ5xg
mailto:mcolborn@constructing.co.nz

